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The United States strongly condemns the attack in Kabul today at a religious
gathering that killed at least 40 and wounded over 60 civilians. We send our
deepest condolences to the families and friends of the victims. This
shameless act comes as the Afghan people attempt to celebrate Milad-un-Nabi
in peace, and reveals the cowardice and cruelty of those who perpetuate
violence in Afghanistan.

The United States remains committed to peace and stability in Afghanistan,
and stands by the people of Afghanistan who want peace and a future free from
these horrific acts of violence.
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